
SUNSET PALMS SOCIAL CLUB MEETING MINUTES 
Tuesday, February 7, 2023 

 
Sunset Palms Club House 
 
Jamie Calandra called the meeting to order at 10:00 A.M. Committee members 
present were Jamie Calandra, Pres. and Carol Perasso, Secretary.   
 
Minutes:  Motion was made to accept the minutes from January 3, 2023 as read by 
Maggie Stokes. It was seconded and the motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: A treasurer’s report was not available due to absence. 
 
Old Business: 
Karaoke, Cornhole, Darts, Cards and Dances continue to be sponsored by the Social 
Club. Check calendar or website for dates and times. 
The Farmers’ Market continues to be a success. 
Meet and Greet for new residents met on the 4th Thursday. 
The Yard Sale donations came in at around $2,000. Itemized list will be in 
Treasurer’s Report. 
Linda Barron reported that The Pajama Party was a success and came in under 
budget. She will be putting together a folder of information for continuing the event 
for next year. 
 
New Business: 
2/11 Dance 
2/12 Super Bowl Party – sign up on bulletin board. Football squares and 50/50. BYO 
food and beverages. Ice will be provided 
2/14 Pot Luck – Sign up and bring dish to serve 10 
2/17 Farmers’ Market  
2/19Music at the Lake 3 P.M. Music by Stan. Food Truck available. The Committee 
will look into renting a Porta Potty for the event. 
2/23 Meet and Greet for new residents 
 
February 26 was chosen for the Ice Cream Social. It will be held from 1 to 3 P.M. and 
$1 donation is requested. Please sign up for planning purposes. 
Theresa Chandler will host a Game and Pizza night on this date from 5 to 9 P.M. Be 
sure to sign up. 
 
Janet Pauley announced The Sock Hop will be held on March 4. Tickets will be 
available soon. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Suggestion was made that coffee and doughnuts be served at Social Committee 
meetings. Starting March 7 refreshments will be available at 9:30 before the Social 
Committee meeting. Meet and Greet will get together at this time as well. 



 
Pat Osmond made a motion to form a committee to plan The Milestone Party for 
next year. The committee will report their findings to the Social Committee for 
approval. The motion was seconded. Discussion was held and the motion passed. 
Please see Pat to be a part of this important committee. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:55 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
 
Carol Perasso 
Secretary 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


